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The annual International Mother Language Day was observed on 21 February 2023 

by the students of Semester 6, department of Bangla Bhasa o sahitya with earnest 

solemnity. The programme was organized by the students with a sincere pledge to 

pay homage to the martyrs who have laid down their lives to save their mother 

language from the claws of fascist persecution. Our lady Principal had kindly agreed 

to be present at the session and presided over the programme. In her evocative 

address to the students and faculty, she stated that the celebration of one’s own 

language significantly encourages our proximity to our culture and memories of 

childhood.  
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